From: Kurt Krause

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 2:03 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: case number EB-2024-0319

Below are my official responses to the questions posed by the OEB in our last
communication:

e Yes, | am a property owner directly affected by the Waasigan Transmission
Project.

e We have not yet signed an agreement with Hydro One. However, our legal
representative is currently engaged in negotiations with Hydro One’s legal
counsel.

¢ | have made multiple attempts to contact the Hydro One representative by
phone and email regarding the updated offer dated December 12th. As of
today’s date, | have not received a response.

| would appreciate your guidance on the appropriate protocol for these submissions at
your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your time and assistance.

Best regards,
Kurt Krause



